Dear Colleagues

We have the honour to inform you that a new issue of Acta Universitatis Sapientiae Philologica - Studies on Culture will be published this year.

We are waiting for your original papers (that have not been published so far) until April 15, 2021.


We accept papers elaborated in English or German languages.

Papers written in the field of culture, translations, teaching and learning languages and terminology will be accepted this year.


The guidelines for authors can be downloaded from the following web site:

CULTURAL STUDIES (No. 3) click here: http://www.acta.sapientia.ro/acta-philo/philologica-main.htm

[bookmark: _GoBack]


Best regards,

the Editorial Board
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